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Tools and Services Aimed at Offering Continuous Improvements in Mobility 

 

 

The Monabike bike-sharing service - it is obviously a great success;  improvements 

were made to the service in July (32 stations, 300 electric bicycles).  By the end of the 

year, three new stations will open in car parks in Beausoleil. 

 

Mobee, the free floating car service launched in 2014, will be upgraded:  the Twizy cars 

will be renewed at the beginning of 2020 and the service will be extended, with the 

provision of 4-door electric vehicles;  there will be a change in the management 

platform, making it possible to register immediately and more easily from a 

smartphone;  and finally, on 7 October, a permanent customer support hotline will be 

introduced. 

 

CityMapper, a mobile app that facilitates and encourages soft mobility in Monaco and 

the surrounding catchment area, enables residents, commuters and tourists to consult 

more than 100,000 items of transport-related data, covering all modes of transport, as 

well as to simulate and compare routes within Monaco and to Monaco.  Its participatory 

aspect will be developed, in order to link users to the place where they live.  The app will 

soon be developed further, with the inclusion of taxis and the Italian Thello train, which 

serves the Principality.  In the future, it could perhaps even mention lifts that have 

broken down and routes that avoid steps. 

 

Similarly, early next year, Monaco will join the Waze Citizen Programme from the 

famous car navigation app.  The Principality will thus become a "super administrator," 

and will then be able to provide motorists with even better information, showing 

detours and blocked roads. 

 

The end of the autonomous shuttle bus experiment has been announced.  This 

summer, the shuttle transported 7,800 passengers around the Rock, and, above all, has 

made it possible to anticipate smart mobility options for the future. 
 

The 45 outdated bus shelters have been replaced by modern versions.  By the end of 

2019, there will be 57, of which 33 will be smart shelters.  These will include a digital 

advertising display signboard, a touch screen, USB plugs, free WIFI access and a 

signboard showing the CAM's bus schedules. 


